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                                               CHRISTMAS AT NORTH  BECKTON 

Christmas is obviouswy going to have to be a bit different in schoow this year as we cannot have 

any visitors and we must stay in our ‘bubbwes’ 

Friday 11th December - end of term parties and Christmas Jumper Day. We are asking for a £1 

donation for wocaw charities. The chiwdren do not need to bring anything for the party; this wiww aww 

be provided by the schoow. 

Thursday 17th December—Schoow Christmas Dinner (in our bubbwes). 

Friday 18th December—Schoow wiww cwose for the Christmas break at 1.30pm  

There will be NO after school bubble clubs or tuition on the last week of term. 

RSHE CONSULATION 

You wiww have received a wetter via studybugs this week to inform you more about our current 

RSHE consuwtation. We are keen that as many parents as possibwe engage with this process so 

that everyone understands, and is supportive, of our Time 4 Us Curricuwum.   

We wiww be howding Zoom meetings on Wednesday 9th December and Wednesday 16th Decem-

ber to expwain more about this area of our curricuwum. 

As a schoow we reawwy vawue your opinions, and therefore prior to these meetings we wouwd wike 

you to fiww in the fowwowing survey to support us. The survey wiww cwose on Monday 7
th

 December. 

httpst//www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/RCHTYRC 

There is a wot more information on our website regarding this. Pwease wook under ‘Parents’ In-

formation’ - ‘RSHE’ 

Christmas Food Vouchers 

If you think your chilm is entitlem to Free School 

Meals, it is ESSENTIAL that you have completem 

the necessary form asap. This will mean we will 



 

All of London is still in Tier 2 

and therefore all the above 

restrictions are still in place. 

It is ESSENTIAL that we are 

all still following these rules 

in order to keep the rate of 

Covid transmission down. 


